
 
28 May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 

We hope that this email finds you well.  

 

Here at CESA we are very sorry to be saying goodbye to Eleanor Flood who has been 

volunteering as our Treasurer and we would like to thank her for all of her hard work. This 

leaves a vacancy for a new treasurer, could this be you? 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’d also like to share two initiatives with you: 

 

My Nametags are offering a fundraising scheme to schools and nurseries. So, when you order 

name labels for your child’s belongings, you can raise money for CESA at the same time! 

There are two simple ways of doing this: 

 

1. Simply use the link on the website and every time someone orders, they get credited 

or 

2.  Order online by going to www.MyNametags.com using the school ID: 34242 

 

When placing an order online, remember to use the school ID and not the name of the school 

because the website will not recognise the school and it will not be credited.  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS FUNDRAISING SCHEME, GO TO: 

https://www.mynametags.com/static/img/downloads/MyNametags_fundraising_information.p

df 

 

 

 

Treasurer Required! 

The role is a simple one - carry out online banking payments, 

keep a petty cash tin and maintain a spreadsheet of money 

coming in and out of the bank accounts. You'll also need to share 

an update of CESA's financial position at committee meetings. 

 

If you'd like to find out more, please email cesa.mece@gmail.com 

or speak to Suzanne Lovegrove or Eleanor Flood 

 

http://www.mynametags.com/
https://www.mynametags.com/static/img/downloads/MyNametags_fundraising_information.pdf
https://www.mynametags.com/static/img/downloads/MyNametags_fundraising_information.pdf
mailto:cesa.mece@gmail.com


 
 

 

Additionally, the National Book tokens Big Prize Draw is giving you the chance to win £5000 

worth of book tokens for the school library - if your entry is picked, you’ll get £100 of National 

Book tokens to spend on yourself. It only takes a minute! 

 

Click on this link: http://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools to enter the competition. If your 

entry is picked, you get £100 worth of National Book tokens to spend on yourself. The closing 

date is Saturday 31 July 2021 and the winner will be announced in Autumn.  

 

 
 

Wishing you all a very happy half term. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

The CESA Team 

 

http://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools

